

Chief Executive Elizabeth Horne CBE The Meadows Academy

Whitworth Road Spennymoor County Durham DL16 7QW



Tel: 01388 811178

Email: themeadows@horizonstrust.org.uk **Web**: meadows.horizonstrust.org.uk

Lucy Winter Principal

Dear Parents and Carers

Year II Exam Results Day - Thursday 21st August 2025

As we approach the end of this academic journey for our Year 11 students, we are writing to share the arrangements for collecting GCSE exam results.

Students are warmly invited to come into The Meadows Academy between 10:00am and 1:00pm on Thursday 21st August to collect their results in person. We are incredibly proud of all they have achieved and are confident they will have done exceptionally well.

On the day, we will also be offering guidance on next steps, including how to confirm places at colleges or sixth forms for post-16 education (if not already secured). Our staff will be available to support students in making informed decisions about their future.

If a student is unable to attend in person, there are alternative options:

- · A parent or carer may collect the results on their behalf.
- · Students may call the school directly to receive their results over the phone.
- · Any results not collected on the day will be posted to the student's home address.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact us via the school email address. Our Exams Officer will be monitoring messages throughout the day to ensure every student receives the support they need on this important occasion.

We look forward to celebrating the achievements of our Year 11 students and supporting them as they take their next steps.

Warm regards,

Lucy Winter lan Clark

Principal Exams officer



















